
Greetings fellow RFBR competitors,

2023 will be the 5th season Del and I have been match directors 
for the RFBR program at BCGC, and we are pleased with the level 
of competition and the amazing camaraderie we have 
experienced while doing so.  

It has been a fun journey, but we feel it is now time to bow out as 
match directors after the completion of the 2023 season.  We 
hope some of you will be willing to step up and take over for 
2024. 

There are some exciting things on the horizon, including 
potentially getting our own dedicated range in the near future 
which would enable us to run matches on weekends.  

We have a complete template for running things, but of course, as 
match directors, you can use as much or as little of our guidelines 
as you want.  

So, please consider stepping up and running the RFBR program for 
a few years. As match directors you fulfill your club work bond 
requirements and will have your entry fees waived as well.

Please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely,

Jp troutguy1911@gmail.com 303-838-9618

Del drbefus@comcast.net 303-915-2064
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